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Sayers, Margery

From: Chao Wu <chaowu2016@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, September 28, 2019 10:15 AM

To: CouncilMail

Subject: opposing CR 89

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Dear Council Members,

How can such a big chuck of land, costing only $50k? Some estimate it costs around 1 million dollars. I wish this is not a

political kick-backsell.

Please make sure you have three independent third parties to evaluate the price. That price cannot be set by the

developer-hired consultant.

The same for traffic study. Every development, the developer will find ways to mitigate the traffic. In reality, the traffic

gets worse and worse.

Chao

Chao Wu, PhD
Board Member of Howard County Board of Education
website: https://www. chaowu. om

Note: The opinion in the email does not represent the opinion of the Howard County Board of Education unless it is clearly
stated.


